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6 December 2023

Dear Parent/Carers,

CHRISTMAS PANTOMIME — WEDNESDAY 20™ DECEMBER 6.30 P.M.

You are warmly invited to this years’ Christmas pantomime of “Robin Hood” at Sandfield Park School. This will take
place on Wednesday 20 December at 6:30 p.m. for family and friends.

Entrance will be by ticket only, there is no charge for tickets, however, for seating and refreshment purposes please
complete and return the slip below stating how many seats you will require. Refreshments will be served during a
15 minute interval. Tickets will be on a first come first served basis due to seating capacity.

Both pupils and staff are keen to continue the tradition of a Christmas pantomime performance each year as a
legacy to Miss Kirsty Reynolds.

We hope you will enjoy the performance and thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

M. Hilton and E. Kewley

Christmas Pantomime 20 December 2023

Pupil’s Name:

| will require tickets for the performance.

Signed




